
 
 

 

  

 
 

 University Official language inspection by the U.G.C. Official Language Inspection 
Committee on 23.05.2023 

 
The UGC Official Language Inspection Committee inspected the work related to 

the Official language in the Maulana Azad National Urdu University, Hyderabad on 
23.05.2023. 
 

The UGC Officials had a meeting with the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Registrar, 
OSD-I, OSD-II, CoE, other senior officers and Official Language Implementation Committee 
members in the Conference Hall. Official Language Meeting was started by Prof. Sk. 
Ishtiaque Ahmed, Registrar, MANUU by giving welcome address. The Hon’ble Vice 
Chancellor Prof. Syed Ainul Hasan welcomed the members by giving them Shawl and flower 
bouquets. They examined the progressive use of the official language Hindi in the university, 
discussed and gave valuable suggestions. 
 

A power point (PPT) presentation related to the progress of the official language in the 
University was presented by Dr. Shagufta Parveen, Hindi Officer, Maulana Azad National 
Urdu University, Hyderabad. 

 
The members of the UGC Official Language Committee were welcomed by Hon’ble Vice-

Chancellor Prof. Syed Ainul Hasan by giving them Shawl and flowers bouquet. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor informing the UGC Official Language Inspection Committee about the 

implementation of the official language Hindi in the University. 
 

  
 

Review related to the implementation of the official language Hindi in the University by the 
Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor and the UGC Official Language Inspection Committee. 

 
Inspection related to the implementation of the official language Hindi in the Administrative offices 

of the University by the UGC Official Language Inspection Committee. 
 


